
 
 
 

Some photos from this week in Reception!  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

If you need to speak with us, you can catch us at the end of the school day or email the school office on 
admin2332@welearn365.com 

Have a lovely weekend! Miss Stanley, Mrs Vallins and the Reception Team. 

Maths:  
 

Next week in Maths, the children will be 
spotting numbers 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5, 
practising their formation of these 
numbers and representing them in 

different ways! 

Topic:  
 
 

Next week, we will be getting Christmasy! We have a Santa’s workshop in our role play 
area and the decorations will be going up! 

 

Phonics: 
 

Next week in Phonics, we are learning 
some more new sounds.  

The sounds are: 
‘ll’ ‘le’ 

Please help the children to find objects in 
your home or think of objects that begin 

with these sounds. 
 

Reception Weekly Round-Up! 
Friday 1st December 2023 

 

How you can help at home... 
• Share a book and read with your child every night. 
• Talk with your child about their day at school. 
• Please encourage your child to become independent in using a knife and fork effectively.  
• Please encourage your child to be responsible for gathering their belongings in the morning and putting on their coats independently, to help 

them do so in school.  

 
Dates for the diary: 
Christmas Craft Day - Wednesday 6th December – 9.30am-10.30am and 1.30pm-2.30pm – NEXT WEEK! 
Reception Christmas Play - Tuesday 12th December – 10am and 2pm 
Emscote PTA Christmas Fair - Friday 15th December – 5pm-7pm @ Emscote 
 
 
 

 
 
    

   

Messages from Miss Stanley and Mrs Vallins: 
• Don’t forget to sign up for the Christmas craft day next Wednesday 6th December! You can either come in the morning from 9.30am 

to 10.30am or in the afternoon from 1.30pm to 2.30pm! 
• Remember to log into ‘Seesaw’ to see photos of the children and what they have been up to this week! 
• If you have any spare pants (boys & girls), socks, tights, trousers, skirts or t-shirts that you can donate to our spare clothes box at 

school that would be amazing as we are runnign very low! 

 
 
 

 
 
    

   
 

 
 


